
 
Welcome back to everyone, we hope you’ve all had a relaxing break.   

On Friday at 2pm we will be holding an Easter Service in St Wilfrid’s church.  
Families are invited to attend. Following the service, we will return to school and 
the children can be dismissed early if a parent / member of the family is here to 
collect them.   

Cake Sale  
Many thanks for all the delicious contributions to our cake sale.  Thank you, also, for 
supporting the sale, which raised a fantastic £199.  This money will go towards the 
development of our outdoor area.   

School lunches 
School lunches are £2.70 per day, £75.60 for the next half term.  Credits for any 
meals not taken will be carried forward.   

Morning Snack 
Children in Key Stage 2 are now able to purchase a bowl of fruit during morning playtime.  
The cost is 20p per day.  If paying on ParentPay, please pay £5.60 for the half term.   

National Dental Survey 
On Friday 29 April the Dental Epidemiology team, based at University of 
Central Lancashire, will be visiting school to complete a dental survey on 
any children aged 5.  Further information for those involved and a consent 
form has been sent home.  If you haven’t already, please return the 
consent form this week.   

Swimming Lessons – Year 3, 4 & 5 
Pupils in Year 3, 4 and 5 will be going swimming every Monday of this term.  
We have had to take an early session time for the pool to be able to 
accommodate us.   Please can the children be at school for 8.40am.  To save 

time in the changing room the children should be wearing their PE kits and should come to 
school with their swimwear under their uniform.   

Robinwood – Wyre Class Residential  
Details of next year’s residential trip were sent out on ParentPay for pupils currently in Year 
4 and 5. Please can consent and deposit be paid via ParentPay before 1st May, so the booking 
can be confirmed.  

Ribble Class Outdoor Activity Day 
This term a full day of outdoor activities is being planned for Ribble Class at Outdoor Elements 
in Simonstone.  We are waiting on confirmation, but this will hopefully be taking place on 
Wednesday 8th June.  Further details will be provided when we have the confirmation.  
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Class Photographs 
Last term Reception Class and Year 6 received an order form for the class 
photograph. If you would like to order through school, please return the order 
form by Friday 22nd April.  

After School Sports Clubs  
Sports clubs, with Mr Stephens, will be taking place after school this half term. Further details 
on how to book a place will be sent via ClassDojo.  
Monday EYFS/KS1 Multi-sports Wednesday KS2 Tennis 
Tuesday EYFS/KS1 FUNdamentals Thursday  KS2 Ultimate Frisbee 

School Dig Day April 2022 

 
Before and After School Club 
Invoices have been issued for this half terms Before and After School Club.  Any changes to 
sessions required, please let us know as soon as possible.  

 

 
Please support Ribchester St Wilfrid's School PTFA on #easyfundraising, you can raise FREE 

donations when you shop online with over 6,000 retailers. It's simple and only takes 2 minutes 
to sign up! This will make a BIG difference to us. Sign up here: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 
 

Total of free donations raised to date: £1456.51 
Supporters: 44 

In the last 30 days £3.47 raised 



 

Diary of Dates: 
21 April  St George’s Day Lunch 

22 April  Easter Service – St Wilfrid’s Church 2PM  

29 April National Dental Survey – 5 year olds 

2 May  Bank Holiday  

9 May Year 6 end of stage assessment week 

23 May  Queen’s Jubilee Presentation by Former High Sheriff 
of Lancashire    

27 May  Jubilee Day – Street Party  

27 May Last day of the half term  

7 June Inset Day  

8 June School Reopens  

8 June (proposed date) Ribble Class – Outdoor Activity Day 

22 July Last day of term  

 



 


